From: Ron Madl

To: Statements

Subject: Fwd: Duke Energy Net Metering Proposal to NC Utilities Commission
Date: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 12:26:33 PM

--- Forwarded message ---------

From: Ron Madl <rmadlksu@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, Jun 8, 2022 at 12:22 PM

Subject: Duke Energy Net Metering Proposal to NC Utilities Commission

To: <statements@ncu.net>, <Robert.Reives@ncleg.gov>, <Valerie.Foushee@ncleg.gov>,

<c0ntactgov@nc.gov>

I've just finished reading the Duke Carbon Plan. With the high reliance it shows on solar energy, |
can’t understand how the Duke Carbon Reduction Plan is consistent with the proposed change in
Net Metering that Duke has made to the NC Utilities Commission. If Duke Energy is serious about

reaching their goals on Carbon reduction, they need to encourage as much rooftop solar as possible.

Their Net Metering changes would be a disincentive for homeowners to add rooftop solar. If we, as
a state, are to meet our goals to reduce carbon emissions, we must not approve the Duke proposal
to change Net Metering guidelines.

Please do what you can to maintain the current Net Metering program that will encourage more of
the NC public to invest in solar for a brighter future.

Thank you.

Ronald Madl
907 Footbridge Place
Cary, NC 27519
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